From: Seemi Choudry 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 3:43 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Speaking Invitation: Concordia Annual Summit (Sept 24-25th, NYC)

Hi Steve, 

I am confirming that I attended the Concordia summit, in New York City, from September 24-25th, 2018 in my official capacity, representing the Office of New Americans at the City of Chicago. If you need additional information, let me know. 

Best, 

Seemi

